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This bill is not necessary.  It follows in the steps of using punishment to tout keeping 

people safe.  Studies show that people who have been convicted of a sex offense are 

among the least likely to re-offend, <7%.  People at L1 and L2 are the very very least 

of the people Oregon needs to focus on.  They have paid for the opportunity to have 

a family, a job and a life. This bill is wrong not only for the impact on those whom it 

would directly impact, but also because it absolutely does nothing to keep children 

safe beyond measures already in place.  

I oppose HB 3938.  Please vote no. 


